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    Golden Bears 

 

      

                    November 20-24     Fall Break        
     December 7     Holiday Sampler in Dining Hall 
     December 9     Christmas Parade (NMSBVI will have a float entered) 
               December 14     Holiday Program at 2:30 pm 
            Dec 18—Jan 3     Winter Break 

Dahlia & Hae’Leigh during a sensory 

activity. 

James & Memo during a sensory 

activity. 

Preschool students exploring  different 

textures and toys in a large bin. 

Enjoy the Fall Break—November 20—24  



REMINDERS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

**Adaptive Ski Program—Please return the paperwork with transportation or  

Fax to 575-439-4496 to Lori Adam. 

** Parents please remember to turn in the PARENT SURVEY form for Family Weekend, so we may provide  

continuous improvement for this activity and meet our student’s needs.  Attention Brenda Holmes. 

** The Speech Language Pathologist, Pride Zivkovich, is no longer with NMSBVI.  We are actively searching for 

a new therapist and will let you know when a new one starts.  If your child has been receiving therapy services, 
make-up time will be provided once the new speech therapist starts.   

Please contact Dr. Randal Martin, Physical Therapist and Related Services Supervisor at 575-439-4447. 

KEY CLUB / STUDENT COUNCIL 

The Key Club/Student Council is sponsoring a collection of “Toys for Tots” through 
Thursday, December 14th.  The toys will be distributed to 
children in need in Otero County over the holidays.  The 

collection will be picked up by Wally Anderson of the 
Local Toys for Tots Program on December 14th.  

Feliz using a drill 
press to  make a hole 

for the pen holder. 

Pedro placing clamps on his 
wood project so the glue 

can dry properly. 

Alex using a hand tool to 
round the corners on the 

lathe.  

Kambree sanding  the 
wood for the cutting board 

she is making. 

Low Vision Clinics 

It is never too early to register   —Clinics fill up quickly—  Assistive Technology help 
available  at each clinic.   

Contact Marjorie Rhodes 505-271-3069 or Angela Harris 575-437-3505 Ext. 4431 
                           

         January 24-25  -   Las Cruces 



 

  

          FLU SEASON is coming!! 

Flu season is coming!  Children miss a lot of school related to the flu, in addition to  
other complications that can develop.  We encourage you to contact your child’s PCP 
to have your child vaccinated against the flu.  Also, there are multiple pharmacies that 

can give your child a flu shot if your child is 7 and older.  Many of these pharmacies 
are open on the weekends.       ~Holly Obrovac, R.N. 

Nadine singing “America 
the Beautiful.” 

Andres reading a  “Thank You” letter to the 

Veterans. 

Beau helping to serve Veterans 
Day cake with Ms. Myers. 

Pedro reads a “Thank You” 
letter to the Veterans. 

Clarissa & Kambree singing, 
“America, My Country Tis of 

Thee” with Ms. Janet. 

Dahlia, Hae’Leigh & Carybeth sing the 
“Star Spangled Banner.” 

           NMSBVI Students Honor Veterans 



Clarissa & Thristan bowl and have fun. 

Jean-Luc bowls with the 
assistance of Ms. Julia. 

Beau independently bowls using the ramp. 

Tyler pushes the ball off the 
ramp toward the pins. 

A student uses her hand to push the 

ball off the ramp toward the pins. 

Dahlia bowling with her 
dad. 

Andrew bowling using a ramp. 

James using his foot to 
bowl. 



          BOX TOPS 

NMSBVI participates in the Box Tops for Education Program.  Will you 
please help us?  Box Tops can be found on many products that you get at 

any grocery store, such as; Ziploc bags, macaroni & cheese, toilet pa-
per….to name a few.  We ask that you cut those out and send them with 

your child to place in the bin in the dorms or to give to Mrs. Delone.  They are worth 
10¢ each and  they do add up.  The money we receive, twice a year, goes to fund the 

goodie cart in Education that we have for the students. 

NMSBVI  Golden Bear wishing everyone a 

wonderful  Fall Break 



   LIKE us on Facebook   https://www.facebook.com/NMSBVI 

 

   SUBSCRIBE on YouTube!  http://www.youtube.com/user/NMSBVI 

 

   VISIT US ON THE WEB:  http://www.nmsbvi.k12.nm.us/ 

 

   FOLLOW us on Instagram  NMSBVI 

 

   FOLLOW us on Twitter     NMSBVI 

Parent Newsletter Contact:  Carla Gonzales, Multi-Media Specialist   

575-439-4460 or carlagonzales@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us 


